



August 2022

LYT-UP

The Town Council's Help Centre at Moorland Parade is oper Monday-Wednesday, 9.30am - 13.00pm

www.lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk

1 Moorland Parade, Upton, BH16 5JS - 01202 632070

If you would like a copy of Lyt-Up sent straight to your inbox, please email deputy@lytchettminsterandupton-tc.gov.uk to be added to the mailing list.

Welcome to Our New Councillors







Cllr Kerry Austin
Amenities/Environment

August Recess

Just a quick reminder that your Councillors are on recess in August (except Planning which will be held on16th). Council meetings will resume in September

September Meetings:

6th - Amenities

13th - Planning

20th - Town Council

27th - Environment



All meetings are held in our Moorland Way offices, commence at 7 pm, and have a period for public participation. Agendas can be viewed on local noticeboards and websites.

Vacancies still exist for councillors - call us to find out more about serving your community. Great effort by Upton
in Bloom and Town
Council groundstaff
for getting the Town
ready for judging - our
town looked
'blooming' lovely!!



Safety Information



Please be aware that the cycle lane on the B3067 which runs from Upton to Lytchett Minster is marked by a broken white line.

This means that it is an advisory cycle lane, and that motorists are allowed to drive in it (when no cyclists present) and should not have to drive in the middle of the road. There has been some confusion which has resulted in some near misses for both road users.

Safe motoring for all!







WELCOME BACK 'SID'

The Town Council responded to concerns from residents about speeding issues within the Town, and invested in two Speed Indicator Devices in the past 11 months.

You may be aware that they have been missing for a few months due to repairs required due to mindless vandalism.

They are now back in situ - a reminder that they advise our speed only - there are no cameras in them. Please help our community to stay safe by keeping a collective eye on them.

Only our appointed contractors, Dorset Council, easily identifiable by their hi-vis logo workwear are authorised to work on the SIDs. If you see anyone tampering with this equipment, please

report it to us, or if appropriate dial 999.

These devices help keep us all safe!

Community funded bottle refill station coming soon!"!!